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MISSION STATEMENT – The mission of the Fond du Lac Sailing Club is to provide sailing events 
for the recreation, challenge, and pleasure of the membership, while promoting safety, fellowship 
and an opportunity to improve sailing skills and knowledge. 

Commodore’s Comments 

Happy New Year to you all, and I hope you had a 
Merry Christmas.  Don’t forget the “5” on your dates.  
We have a new year to look forward to for more 
racing, parties, and camaraderie with other sailors 
and boaters.  In the past people have made 
excursions on New Years Eve to the island by boat, 
but I doubt that will be happening this year as we 
seem to be having a real winter so far.  The 
iceboaters are hoping the ice clears off to the smooth 
ice we had prior to snow but at least there is snow 
this year for the skiers.  Check your winter boat 
covers and knots. 
  
Think cold, 
Andy Gratton 

NEXT MEETING 

Thursday, Jan. 2, 7 p.m. 
FDL Yacht Club 

COMING EVENTS 

FDL Sailing Club hosts the 
Winter Ice Party 

Saturday, Feb. 15, 1 p.m. to ? 

Dues for 2025 

As we enter a new year, it is time to replenish our 
funds for expenses in the coming year.  You can fill 
out your membership renewal on our website by 
going to our website and choosing About Us and 
then Membership form.  Or click here.  This form is a 
fill in form so you can just type in your information 
and then print the completed form from your 
browser by clicking on the printer icon usually found 
in the upper right part of the window.  Or you can 
print it out and fill it in by hand.  Or you can fill out a 
form at a future meeting.  Dues are still $20 for 
renewals plus $35 for each class of racing that you 
participate in.  If you want to mail in your dues, you 
can send them to the FDL Sailing Club, c/o FDL Yacht  
Club, 705 Mohawk Ave., Fond du Lac, WI 54935. 

Note: Whoever made the form didn’t leave enough 
room for an area code, so just put in your 7 digits and 
write in the area code after you print it should your 
code not be 920. 

Minutes of December 12, 2024 

Actually there are no minutes as I heard the meeting 
didn’t even last that long.  So here are the seconds.  
Happy Holidays everyone!  Thanks to Dave and 
Donna Whealon for hosting our annual Christmas 
Party.  A fun time was had by all.

COMMODORE	 Andy Gratton		 (920) 231-3015 
VICE COMMODORE	 Phil Gross	 	 (414) 331-9715 
SECRETARY	 Mike Mahnke	 (224) 406-3139 
TREASURER	 Sally Boatman	 (920) 517-1917

OFFICERS

https://www.fdlsail.com/_files/ugd/29f533_6819267d46a94258a0678de32b0c7dcc.pdf

